From: Larry Bryant

To: Pemberton, Layne
Subject: Re: AR0020087 Forrest City SSO Complaint
Date: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 5:49:39 PM

Code enforcement and water dept. Personnel worked that Wednesday when
notified....Mr Murdock to do necessary reports, the address and information received
was not correct, but we cleanedo it, the stoppage etc. Thanks

On Apr 11, 2018 1:02 PM, "Pemberton, Layne" <PEMBERTON@adeq.state.ar.us>
wrote:

Mayor Bryant and Mr. Murdock,

As per my conversation with Mr. Murdock moments ago, here is the text of the allegation:

““314 Trenton Rd

Forrest City, AR 72335

Called today with a complaint that his neighbor (312 he thinks) has a pump on their private

sewer line to pump that residence’s sewage to the city’s collection system. The pump has been
unplugged and sewage is flowing onto the ground in the back yard and into the roadside ditch

along Hwy 1B. The city has been to the residence before and it is still a problem.”

Please look into the matter let me know if the property owner or the City is responsible.

If it is the City please report the SSO via our online form and let me know what steps are
taken to correct and remediate the SSO.

Thanks again for your cooperation.

Layne Pemberton

Enforcement Analyst

ADEQ Office of Water Quality
Enforcement Branch

Phone: 501-682-0664

Fax: 501-682-0880
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